
25 October 2018 

Tuesday 6 November New Reception open session 

Thursday 8 November New Reception open session 

Wednesday 14 November Year 5 Impact Workshop 9am KS2 Hall 

Friday 16 November Children in need (details to follow) 

Thursday 22 November 3D Class Assembly (am in KS2 Hall) 

Friday 23 November Parent Council Meeting 2.00 pm 

Thursday 29 November 5L Class Assembly (am KS2 Hall) 

Friday 30 November Photos (re-takes) Individuals 

This term we were delighted to hear that Hollyfield gained the highest level of an award for 

Primary Science. This process took school 18 months of hard work to prepare evidence for 

and then be assessed. The assessor was particularly pleased with the way we listen to the 

children’s ideas and act on their suggestions and that Hollyfield supports other Primary 

schools to develop their own science provision. Science will continue to develop this year, 

with new Science Ambassadors meeting after half term, high quality training delivered to 

staff from our partnership with the Ogden Trust and opportunities being planned for children 

to share their enthusiasm for science at home.  

Mr Chris Owen has now taken over the role as Caretaker.  

We are very happy to have Mr Owen on board and am sure 

he will be a great addition to our team.  Please say hello if 

you see him around to make him feel welcome.  Thank you. 

Now the weather is getting colder would 

you please ensure you send your children 

into school with warm coats and other 

suitable items for outside play.  Thank 

you for your co-operation. 

Yr 5 Shae (5L)  Isaac (5C) 

Yr 6 Natalia (6W)  Byron (6C) 

Yr 3 Ore (3D) 

Yr 4 Aiden (4BCJ) 

Special well done to the children 

below for great times table work. 

Secondary Transfer 

2019 
Deadline for applications is 

midnight on: 

 
31 October 2018 

 
 
 
 
We are here to help in any way we can.  

However, please be aware that incidents of 

racial and verbal abuse towards members 

of staff will not be tolerated at Hollyfield.  

We expect all pupils and staff to be treated 

with courtesy and respect. 



Menu for w/c 5 Nov  Wk 1 
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5C 
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4R 
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3D 

3C 
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1WN 

 

 

Owen 

Natalia 

Ellie 

Ruby 

Laison 

Laila 

Cyrine 

Lexi 

Emily 

Daniel 

Amaiyah 

Mia 

Tej 

Louis 

Mrs C Lewis 

Have a lovely half term everyone and  a well earned rest - its been a long half term.   I look 
forward to seeing you back in school on Monday 5 November. 

Please state what 
the money is for 

Name, Class 
Amount enclosed 

 
 

Dinner money 
for next half term 
is £80.50 
£11.50 due on:  
Monday 5 November 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Toad in the hole 
Pork or vegetarian sausage 

Haddock grill 
Cheese & Onion quiche 

Cheesy/tuna Jackets 
Gravy 

 
Creamed potatoes 

Garden peas 
Sliced carrots 

 
Sponge Pudding 

Rice Pudding 
Custard 

 
 

Lamb/veg Burger in Bap 
Lemon Sole 

Cheese Pasties 
 

Potato Noisettes 
1/2 jacket potato 

Baked Beans 
Sweetcorn 

 
 

Chocolate muffins 
Fruit Jelly 

 

Roast Chicken/Roast 
Quorn 

Yorkshire Pudding 
Macaroni Cheese  

Cheese & Potato Pie 
Gravy/mint sauce 

Fish Crunchy 
 

Roast Potatoes 
Broccoli  Florets  

Diced Carrots  
 

Chocolate Crunch 
Strawberry Mousse 

Chicken/Vegetable 
Curry 

Lemon Sole 
Cheese Quiche 

Selection of  
baguettes  or wraps 

filled with ham, 
cheese, tuna, chicken 

tikka 
Naan Bread 

 
Basmati Rice 

Sweetcorn/peas 
1/2 Jacket Potato 

 
Shortcake 
Ice Cream 

Selection of pizzas 
Cheese, ham,  

Pepperoni, Sausage, 
chicken tikka 
Fish Fingers 

 
Chips 

Baked Beans 
Sweetcorn 

 
Chocolate Cracknel 

Iced Buns 
Orange/apple cuplets 

Fresh seasonal salad bar/bread , fruit and yoghurts  and drinking water available daily;  Vegetarian options daily. 

After the half term break poppies and other associated 
items will be on sale during school time.  If you would 
like your child to purchase any  items to contribute to the 
Poppy appeal, then please try to send them in with the 
correct change. Donations for poppies please and any 
other items are priced between 50p - £1.00. 

Please keep on top of your dinner accounts via online parent 

pay.  There are a number of people who are still in arrears 

and please can we ask that you pay this now immediately.  As 

previously advised it may not be possible for your child to 

continue to receive school dinners from the kitchen after the 

half term break if you have money outstanding.  Thank you  

for your co-operation in this matter. 


